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I realy hope they do not choose to use the area surrounding Giant Rock to build this solar farm. The area is rich with history and
used by many to recreate. This recreation and the people who come to the area just for Giant Rock brings revenue to many of the
surounding towns. I like the idea of harnessing our natural elements to create energy but I feel there are much better / less used
areas to do this in. 
Ken Little


